
 
 

 
 
 
 
January 21, 2015 

 

 

 

Dear Colleague: 

 

I am writing to extend a warm invitation to 

inaugural musical event designed especially to bring together talented high 

region. We look forward to your visit to the 

campus on Friday, March 6, 2015

your choir the opportunity to fine tune its own

French, Director of Music at Our Lady of Mount Carmel

will come together to sing an opening 

other details may be found in the attached brochure. 

offered to school conductors. This year’s event is limited to 10 Catholic high school choirs

please plan to register now. 

 

For information about parking, please call 

6911. Please see the attached map as well. 

office at (414) 288-7302. For dining options, please see the attached flyer.

 

Feel free to contact me with any questions you might have. I look forward to meeting you 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Director of Liturgical Programs 

Marquette University, Campus Ministry

414-288-0522 
 
  

extend a warm invitation to you and your choir to participate in an important 

designed especially to bring together talented high school singers in our 

We look forward to your visit to the Church of the Gesu near Marquette University’s 

Friday, March 6, 2015. The National Catholic High School Choral Festival will g

ur choir the opportunity to fine tune its own repertoire with the wonderfully talented 

Our Lady of Mount Carmel Church in Chicago. Additionally, all choirs 

opening hymn and closing anthem. The schedule for the day and 

other details may be found in the attached brochure. Professional development credits will be

This year’s event is limited to 10 Catholic high school choirs

ation about parking, please call Marquette University Parking Services at (414) 288

the attached map as well. For campus tours, you may contact the admissions 

For dining options, please see the attached flyer. 

Feel free to contact me with any questions you might have. I look forward to meeting you 

Marquette University, Campus Ministry 

participate in an important 

school singers in our 

the Gesu near Marquette University’s 

National Catholic High School Choral Festival will give 

repertoire with the wonderfully talented Paul 

. Additionally, all choirs 

schedule for the day and 

Professional development credits will be 

This year’s event is limited to 10 Catholic high school choirs, so 

Marquette University Parking Services at (414) 288-

the admissions 

Feel free to contact me with any questions you might have. I look forward to meeting you soon. 



Parking at Marquette 
 

Please contact Parking Services so they can advise where to park on the day of the event. 

 
 
  

Wells Street Structure (Structure II) 

Gesu Parking Lot 



Dining Near Gesu Parish/Marquette University 
 

Since it is spring break for Marquette, our dining halls will not be open. Here is a list of options 

near Gesu and the university. 

 

Cousins Subs of Milwaukee - Marquette University 
 

1612 West Wisconsin Avenue 

Milwaukee, WI 53233 

Dogg Haus-Marquette University 
 

1633 West Wells Street 

Milwaukee, WI 53233 
Jimmy John's 
 

1532 West Wells Street 

Milwaukee, WI 53233 
McDonald's 
 

2455 West Wisconsin Avenue 

Milwaukee, WI 53233 
Miss Katie's Diner 
 

1900 West Clybourn Street 

Milwaukee, WI 53233 
Qdoba Mexican Grill 
 

803 North 16th Street 

Milwaukee, WI 53233 

 

Real Chili Restaurant 
 

1625 West Wells Street 

Milwaukee, WI 53233 
Sobelmans 
 

1601 West Wells Street 

Milwaukee, WI 53233 
Subway 
 

641 North James Lovell Street 

Milwaukee, WI 53233 
Taco Bell 2210 West Wisconsin Avenue 

Milwaukee, WI 53233 
WOW Cafe 
 

804 North 16th Street 

Milwaukee, WI 53233 

 

Gesu 


